CEO Log. May 28" — June 3™ 2017
Baldwin Log #22 Page #1

May 29"  Permit Kyle Estes garage. The foundation will be established, but
framing construction shall begin in the following year.

June 1¥*.  Office Hours: Permits.

June 2.  Visit with Scott Efron to inspect the foundation in violation and to
execute a permit and bring the constructed foundation out of violation. The size
of structure is 36 ft. wide x 80 ft. long to equal 2880 sq. ft. This is an “after the
fact” permitting process. The fee resulted at $576.00 x2 =$ 1152.00

A notation was marked on the permit stating:
Foundation completed and backfilled.
No further construction onto foundation shall be done until the proposed
use of building is determined and the building use is accepted within a
“conditional use permit” for the campground.
This permit resolves existing non-permit violation.

The stoppage of construction at the foundation site remains in effect as reflected
in the permit. The permit executed eliminates the violation of November 2016.
Because the conditions of the “violation has been corrected or resolved, an
application for a conditional use permit or site plan review” may be approved and
the process may move forward. An application for planning board review was
submitted during October 2016. The application is pending on a submission from
Terridyn Consultants.

Furthermore, the Planning Board requested that the Selectmen submit a memo

stating that the campground & Scott Efron permit violation with a stop work order
has successfully been “resolved”, and currently the violation no longer exists.

Wes.



